
 

 

Project Update March 2016 
 
Brief report on work done and findings between January 1- March 31, 2015 

 
During the period from January to March 2016, I focused on consolidating and 
analyzing the data collected between April – December 2015, in order to prioritize 
areas where Purple frog populations are facing huge threats. Results, conclusion 
and future objectives will be provided in the final consolidated report. 


